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TO ALL NEW AND RETURNING MEMBERS 

We now have 150 members, many of them new. Welcome aboard for an exciting 2008–2009 
year, and thanks for signing on with us for this season. Hopefully you’ll find the Newsletter 
entertaining and informative.  

The Membership Committee has been hard at work putting the Yearbook together for you. You 
should be receiving it some time in September, along with your StageSource Circle of Friends 
card.  

We have a lot of new members this season, so we hope you join us during some of our 
productions by getting involved, and will continue to be a member for many years to come. 

PLAY SELECTION FOR 2009–2010 

The board of directors invites you to let the play selection committee know what you would be 
interested in for the 2009–2010 season. Send an email to Marsha Marlow at 
mmarlow6104@gmail.com  Hats off to the committee for their hard work and superb job.  

OTHER NEWS 

StagePage, the quarterly newsletter of StageSource, has put its spotlight on The Concord 
Players, devoting a full page to the history and current plants of The Players. 

Concord Players members and board members, Lisa Astbury and Faith Pelletier,  have embarked 
on a new adventure: Chelmsford Theatre Works,  in Chelmsford Center. The first event being 
held is “A Musical Review,” featuring all of your favorite show tunes, with many of your 
favorite performers participating.  

Show dates are Sept. 19th and 20th, and tickets are $15.00, general admission. Please visit the 
website: www.chelmsfordtheatreworks.com for tickets and information, or call 978 590-7103.  
Information about the October Haunted House will be coming! 
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SAD NEWS 

BEAN, Cathryn W., beloved daughter of Dorrie and Cliff Bean, passed away Sept. 7. 
Contributions in her memory may be made to the Concord-Carlisle Scholarship Fund and mailed 
to CCSF, P.O. Box 217, Concord, MA 01742, specifying a memorial and credited to the Bean 
Family Scholarship. 

FALL HUDDLE  

Mark your calendars for the Fall Huddle, October 19, 2008, at 7 p.m. at 51 Walden Street.  All 
three directors will be there to give their visions for Hay Fever, Cabaret, and To Kill A 
Mockingbird. Mickey Coburn, director of Hay Fever, will present a sneak preview at the 
meeting.  Please join us and bring a friend to this enjoyable event. 

HAY FEVER CAST AND CREW 

HAY FEVER goes up November 7, 8, 14, 15, 16, 21 & 22! 

Cast: Judith Bliss, Katheryn Holland; David Bliss, Richard White; Simon Bliss, Mike Babish; 
Sorel Bliss, Nectaria Kordan; Clara, Denise Marois; Myra Arundel, Candy Goff; Richard 
Greatham, Stephen Russo; Sandy Tyrell, Ian Dowell; Jackie Coryton, Kristin Dattoli-Orfanos. 

Production Team: Director, Mickey Coburn; Stage Manager, Susan Tucker; Producer & Hair 
Design, Cheri Fletcher; Producer, Joanne Hines; Producer & Set design, Doug Cooper; Producer, 
Jay Newlon; Set Construction, Alan Bantly; Props, Charlotte Kelly; Lighting design Bruce Gray; 
Costume design, Tracy Wall; Sound design, Bob Pascucci. 

Visit the website at concordplayers.org for more information. 

Deadline for this newsletter is the third Friday of each month. 
Send us your news at news@concordplayers.org 
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